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From: Karen DeMaria

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 3:15 PM

To: Natalie Hill

Subject: FW: 638 United Street

From: Lori Thompson [mailto:lori@owentrepanier.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 1:24 PM

To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Ladd Roberts (Iroberts@landwisedesign.com) <Iroberts@landwisedesign.com>; Melissa Paul-Leto
<mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Owen Trepanier
<owen@owentrepanier.com>

Subject: RE: 638 United Street

Karen,

We completely understand your position and will shoot for the June DRC if possible. Once the landscape plan is
completed I'll contact you for a follow up discussion.

Best Regards,

Loré 7éamﬁ¢an
Trepanier & Associates

www.owentrepanier.com
1421 First Street, Key West Florida 33040
Phone: 305.293.8983 / FAX: 305.293.8748

From: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 12:08 PM

To: Lori Thompson <lori@owentrepanier.com>

Cc: Ladd Roberts (Iroberts@landwisedesign.com) <Iroberts@landwisedesign.com>; Melissa Paul-Leto
<mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: RE: 638 United Street

No, | am not okay with this moving forward at this time. You can try for the May DRC but | know there are still some
issues and no communication. You will not be ready for the June 12 Tree Commission as | have some serious issues with
the last plan | reviewed and | have no idea if any changes have been made. | will need time to review and discuss.

Sincerely,

Karen

From: Lori Thompson [mailto:lori@owentrepanier.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 11:39 AM

To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.eov>

Cc: Ladd Roberts (Iroberts@landwisedesign.com) <lroberts@landwisedesign.com>
Subject: 638 United Street




